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State Council Members 
Tony Trongone – Superintendent, Millville Public Schools 
Honorable Cleopatra G. Tucker - Legislative Branch Representative 
Jeffrey L. Pierson - Executive Branch Representative  
James Sarruda Ed.D.-   Superintendent of S.D. w/ High Concentration of Military Children  
Danielle Bracco - Public Member  
Jennifer Ohmer - Military Installation Representative  
School Liaison Officer (Civilian) Donella Schearer  
  

Meeting Dates 
The council met on July 21, 2021. The minutes have been provided to the MIC3 National Office 
and are posted. Link. 
 

Secondary Point of Contact 
Jeff Havers 
Superintendent of Schools 
Pemberton Schools 
1 Egbert St 
Pemberton, NJ 08068 
jhavers@pemb.org , 609-893-8141 
 

Past Year Highlights  
• Our schools celebrated the month of the military child in April 2021 by holding special 

events, recognitions for military children and families. 
• We conducted training on the Compact for school districts and regional education 

personnel on the rules and regulations.  
• Our school liaison officers engage and work with schools to resolve cases and issues as 

the arise. They also assist with the transition of military students in and out of our 
installation areas. 

 
Respectfully Submitted By, 
Tony Trongone 
MIC3 New Jersey State Commissioner 
 
 

 


